
In the event of a snowstorm that would require school buildings to close
this winter, all students will participate in remote learning at home.

Make sure your family is ready by visiting the Digital Learning webpage
for helpful resources and information.

207’s Pivot to Remote
Checklist for Families

You will receive a schoolwide alert via Remind when we are alerted
that school buildings will be closed.
All students will be expected to sign in to their Google Classroom at
8:00 a.m.and click Join on the left side to attend a Google Meet.
Attendance will be taken by teachers at 8:00 a.m. using the same
attendance system we utilize for in-person learning. (GAMA)
Teachers will provide both synchronous work (live instruction) and
asynchronous work (students access course materials—lectures,
readings, and assignments—on their own time)
The teacher will review the schedule of the day with the students in the
morning.
Students in grades 5-8 will sign into their homeroom class at 8:00 a.m.
and join the Google Meet from their homeroom teacher’s classroom.
In the event of an emergency, please call our remote number
929-454-5622.

https://www.schools.nyc.gov/learning/digital-learning

